Mr. and Mrs. Fred Harness will be having a joyous family reunion with Mr. and Mrs. John Stortini and daughters Kristen and Helen, and Miss Ora Mae Harness of Sault Ste. Marie and Miss Helen Harness of Ottawa.

And sharing the fun will be Mr. and Mrs.
Bill Martell of Thunder Bay guests of Mr.
and Mrs. Alvin Slater - Mrs. Slater being . .
Mrs. Harness' only sister.

Susan Johnson, with the Manitouwadge Recreation Centre will be home with Mr. and Mrs. Ivan Johnson, bringing with her Chris Hewson to enjoy meeting with old friends in Schreiber

Elda Holland, studying for her degree in Nursing at both Wellesley Hospital and Ryerson in Toronto will be with Mr. and Mrs. Emmett Holland.

Pavelino Pellegrino will be home from Kingston where he's taking a Teaching Course in Mechanics.

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Bouchie with daughters Corinne and Kristen of Kamloops, B.C. will be with Mr. and Mrs. Bill Gerow.

Mr. and Mrs. James Gellert of Thunder Bay with Mr. and Mrs. H.W. Gellert, Mr. and Mrs. Terry O'Driscoll and Mr. and Mrs. Harold Gellert.



he spirit of Christmas is everywhere filling the world with happiness and joy. We hope your holiday is brimming

with all good things.

WESTERN TIRE

PETER SPEZIALE
205 WALKER STREET, SCHREIBER

Mr. and Mrs. John Turcotte and daughter Lee of Longlac with Mr. and Mrs. Bill Cook.

When Edwin (Ed) Holmes makes his last trip with CP Rail on Christmas Eve his family will be home to greet him - Mr. and Mrs. Allan Holmes with Shelly and Eric and Herb Holmes all of Winnipeg, and Mr. and Mrs. Michael Reid of Schreiber, prepared for a week of celebrating.

Betty McGuire daughter of Mr. and Mrs.
D'Arcy McGuire will be home from teaching in
Australia. Betty has been teaching for almost three years now in Jerelderie, New
South Wales, and their school summer vacation
corresponds to our winter holidays.

SCHREIBER LEGION AUXILIARY:

Mrs. Georgina Davis was elected president of the women's auxiliary to the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 109, at their December meeting.

Other new officers are Mrs. Ruth Hiller, first vice president; Mrs. Maureen Carter, second vice president; Mrs. Rena Ross, treasurer; Mrs. Chris Dunham, warden; Mrs. Brenda Harper, assistant warden.

Plans were made for a pot luck supper on December 18, to preceed the ceremony of installing, jointly, both Legion and Auxiliary officers.

RETARDED ASSOCIATION HOSTS GUEST SPEAKER:

Richard Lewandowski, Psychometrist for the Regional Children's Centre was the guest speaker at the regular meeting of the Schreiber-Terrace Bay Association for the Mentally Retarded in the home of president, Arthur LeBlanc.

Mr. Lewandowski gave a very informative talk on the methods of assessing children continued page 30





Filled with a happy holiday glow knowing we have so many good friends! Thanks all!

BRUCE SIMON General Insurance